
MMB Member Survey Responses - March 2021

Q1.  What is your vaccination 

status as of today?

Answer

Response 

% Responses

I am fully vaccinated 45% 37

I am partially vaccinated and 

scheduled for my second dose 30% 25

I have not been vaccinated 25% 21

Total 83

Total MMB Population fully 

vaccinated or in progress to 

date: 75%

Q2. If you are not vaccinated 

yet, do you plan to get the 

vaccine?

Answer

Response 

% Responses

Yes 33% 18

No 13% 11

Not applicable 65% 54

Total 83

Total MMB population that will 

be vaccinated when possible: 87%
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Q3. Would you feel comfortable 

returning to indoor rehearsals in 

mid-June with an eye toward a 

first concert performance in 

September?

Answer

Response 

% Responses

Yes 73% 61

No 2% 2

Unsure 24% 20

Total 83

Q4. Are there any concerns or questions you would like to share with the board?

I appreciate all the care and concern of the Board for the Members of MMB and their patrons.

Nope, totally excited about coming back safely ☺

I won’t be in town for the summer due to a 

summer internship so my answer to 3 is 

really more an N/A

Bell covers are very hard to play with , is there anyway we could not use them

Not really

Masks, puppy pads and bell covers would 

not be necessary if you make vaccination a 

requirement to participate.

If people are vaccinated, it should not matter 

if the non vaccinated people show up in May 

or June. Very disappointed with this 

decision. I have been in school working, 

stores, doctors, etc.

Be objective

Yes.

Are outdoor rehearsals planned?

I want to be sure the vaccine works and 

covers the newer strains of the virus. I have 

some high risk factors including asthma and 

my age. I am happy with all the precautions 

and changes that have been done to make 

our building safer.

Would we be sitting apart in the bandroom
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I'm pre-registered with the Health 

Department to get the vaccine as soon as it 

is available to my age group/the general 

population. Looking forward to playing 

together again! 🎺

Covering a bass clarinet bell with affect the sound negatively. Can not blow thru a mask. Want to play!

I’ll be out of the area until October. Things should be even safer by then

I think all should be required to get the 

vaccine . No vaccine-no play unless proof of 

why the person can’t have it for health 

reasons must be presented.

NA

I don’t feel comfortable returning with folks blowing into and out through horns

I feel masks and bell covers should be worn 

during rehearsals and performances. There 

are blow hole masks available for Brass 

Players and special masks with a slit cut in 

them for woodwind players. All percussionist 

should wear masks.

Masks should continue to be worn. Bell 

covers for the instruments, blow hole masks 

for Brass Players/masks with slit cut in them 

for woodwind players. Percussionist wear 

masks.

Following CDC guidelines, I would 

recommend a slow transition to full 

participation in band rehearsal. In May, allow 

only vaccinated members and continue to 

add new vaccinated members each month 

until August when we could open up for full 

participation.

Do not return until it is 100 % safe. June might be a little early.

I will hopefully be traveling over the summer to visit my grandchildren.

These response apply to both Alice and Mike Graff

This is the 3rd time, in the last 3 days, I received & filled out this survey?

My piccolo trumpet practice may end sooner than I thought...

Looking forward to re-opening!

so many people in such close quarters for such a long time does not work for me.


